
 

 
 

April 2020 

 

Investigation and survey work to continue on the M5 and M31 

motorways, Campbelltown Road, Cambridge Avenue and 

Moorebank Avenue, Glenfield until June 2020 

 

 
Transport for NSW is planning for future road improvements in the Glenfield area and is continuing 

geotechnical investigations and land survey work to assist with planning. 

 

 
 

This work includes: 
 Use of surveyors equipment  

 Excavation and soil sampling 

 Pavement coring and boreholes (using mechanical equipment) 

 Taking photographs. 

Location of work on M5 and M31 motorways, Campbelltown Road, Cambridge Avenue 

 and Moorebank Avenue, Glenfield 



 
 

In line with current Australian Government guidelines around slowing the spread of Coronavirus and 

social distancing, all work will be carried out at a safe physical distance where possible and necessary 

hygiene practices will be observed. 

 

Traffic changes 

No traffic detours are proposed. For the latest traffic updates, please contact 132 701, visit livetraffic.com 
or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Thank you for your patience during this work. 

 

 

 

 

Our work schedule 

Work will be carried out until June 2020, 
weather permitting.  
 
Day work will take place between 7am 
and 6pm Monday to Friday and 
Saturdays from 8am to 1pm. Night work 
will take place between 8pm and 6am 
Sunday to Friday. 

 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact 
us on 1800 370 601 or email 
cambridgeavenue@rms.nsw.gov.au  

For more information on our projects, visit 
http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/projects 
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